
August 7th, 2020: 
 
From the RI Department of Environmental Management: 
 
 
“Any person coming to Rhode Island for a non-work-related purpose from locations with 
a high community spread rate as set forth on a list maintained by RIDOH 
at health.ri.gov/covid must immediately self-quarantine for fourteen (14) days or until 
such time as they receive a negative COVID-19 test. This quarantine requirement shall 
not apply to a person who has a negative COVID19 test from a specimen taken no 
more than seventy-two (72) hours prior to arrival in Rhode Island. This paragraph shall 
not apply to public health, public safety or healthcare workers. It shall also not apply to 
anyone traveling for medical treatment, to attend funeral or memorial services, to obtain 
necessities such as groceries, gas or medication, to drop off or pick up children from 
day care, summer camps or to anyone who must work on their boats” 
 

http://health.ri.gov/covid

